
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Nursery – Parental Interviews – Monday 21st October 2019 
 
As mentioned in an earlier newsletter we will be holding parental interviews before the half term 
break for class teachers to share information about how well your child is doing and areas for 
development.   
 
As for all other classes, Nursery appointments with Mrs Shimmin have been arranged for Monday 
21st October 2019.  These can either take place towards the end of the Nursery session that 
morning, over lunchtime or during the evening when you come to talk to the teachers of your other 
children.  If you discuss this with Mrs Shimmin, we hope you will be able to arrange a time which is 
most convenient for you. 
 
 
Name of Child          __________________________ 
 
 
. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please do not detach this part from your reply slip it will be returned to you with your 
appointment time 
 
 
Parents/Carers of  ……………………………………………………… 
 
 
Your appointment has been arranged for …………..… on Monday 21st October  

                                                            
             

Preferred Time 
(between) 

Please tick 
Appropriate time slot 

11.25-11.50am  

11.50am -12.10pm  

12.10-12.30pm  

Preferred Time 
(between) 

Please tick 
Appropriate time slot 

2.30 - 3.00pm  

3.00 - 3.30pm  

3.30 - 4.00pm  

4.00 - 4.30pm  

4.30 - 5.00pm  

5.00 - 5.30pm  

5.30 - 6.00pm  

6.00 - 6.30pm  


